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Direct Line 

Fax Number Code A 
! 

hj\haslar\gr 141196.wp6 
14 November 1996 

Brigadier G Ratcliffe 
Commanding Officer 
Royal Hospital Haslar 
Haslar 
Gosport 
PO12 2AA 

Dear Guy 

Gosport GP Steering Group 

I am writing on behalf of the above group to thank both yourself and Philip for attending yesterday’s 
meeting, which the group felt was extremely useful. The group welcomed the news that meetings 
between the local GPs and Haslar’s clinicians were being planned and would also like to invite you 
to another of the steering group meetings, which is likely to be early in the New Year. 

I hope you found the meeting equally useful and will send you a copy of the notes as soon as they are 
finished. I would also like to offer my thanks for attending the meeting, as I believe that good 
relationships between the local GPs and Haslar are essential and that this meeting was a useful step 
towards that goal. 

Yours sincerely 

Hugh Janes 
Locality Commissioning Manager (Fareham and Gosport) 

cc. Philip Bush 
Jane Barton 



NHE000364-0002 

PORTSMOUTH AND SOUTH EAST HAMPSHIRE HEALTH AUTHORITY 

Gosport Locality Steering Group 

To be held at Gosport Health Centre Seminar Room on Wednesday 13 November at 12.30 pm 

AGENDA 

1 

2 

Apologies for Absence 

Matters arising 

3 

4 

5 

6 

7 

Haslar review 
Brigadier Guy Ratcliffe (Commanding Officer) and Wing 

Commander Philip Bush (Director of Patient Services) will 
attend to discuss issues relating to Haslar. 

Purchasing Intentions for 1997/98 

Urology 
5.1    GP pre-prostate clinic 

AOB 

Date of next meeting 

J 


